Church of the Assumption
Hotwth, Co. Dublin

Sunday 7" May 2023

FIFTH SUNDAY OF EASTER (17/23)

LAY MINISTRY COLLECTION - 6" /7" MAY

The Archdiocese of Dublin Lay Ministry collection will take
place at all Masses this weekend, 6" and 7" May and
will replace the Share collection. This collection is to
support the development of a variety of lay ministries,
providing for more women and men to work alongside
priests and deacons. The hope is that lay ministry will
make a significant contribution to pastoral life into the
future.

Family Mass on Sunday next at 10am

Our monthly Family Mass takes place next Sunday, May 14™,
at 10am.
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PARISH STAFF CATHOLIC PAPER
Fr. Cyril Mangan AVAILABLE IN THE
Parish Priest Sutton & Howth
The Presbytery, No. 8 Greenfield CHURCH
Road, Sutton, D13 YW29

Fr. Gerry Tanham, The Irish Catholic €2.50

Chaplain. (Retired)

Presbytery No. 1 Thormanby _ _
Road, Howth may be inserted into any of

Tel. 01-816 7599 the shrines in the church
E: gerardtanham@gmail.com

Money for papers and books

Fr. Qi Dao Zong,
(aka Fr. Bernard),

HOWTH PARISH
BIBLE STUDY

Chaplain )
Presbytery No. 2 Thormanby = GROUP
el Sooth Bible Study continues every
Barbara Farrell ) _
Parish Secretary Friday in St. Columbanus Hall
Tel. 01-839 7398 at 10 45am.
E: assumptionhowth@gmail.com
Website: www.howthparish.ie All are Welcome




Congratulations to our First Holy Communion
Classes

Congratulations to the girls and boys of second

class Scoil Mhuire who received the sacrament

of First Holy Communion on Saturday. Well
done to each of them. Thank you also to their teachers for all
the preparation work.

OUR DEAD

Please remember in your prayers
BRENDA BARRY DUKE who died recently. We offer our
sympathy to her husband Rory and to her daughters
Aisling, Jenni and Helen and to all of her family.

May she rest in peace.

SENIORLINE is a national confidential listening service
for older people. Freephone 1800 80 45 91 - daily
10am to 10pm.

Cleaner required for Howth Primary School
4 hours per day from 2:30 pm - 6:30 pm

Inquiries to Howth Primary School, Tel: 01 832 3572







